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Effective immediately, Impac will not fund loans that have subordinate financing of any kind 
whether it be new or existing subordinate financing.  This applies to all loan products and is 
effective for all loans currently in process as well as new submissions.  This restriction is 
indefinite and will be re-evaluated periodically as COVID-19 continues to evolve.  We thank you 
for your continued patience during these challenging times. 
 
 
We thank you for your continued business.  
  
If you have questions, please contact 855-GO-IMPAC (855-464-6722). 


